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Happy New Year from Gorge Networks! 
 

We are starting the new year off with new technology, new towers and new products. 

Thank you for your support in 2012! Our goal is to exceed your expectations in 2013. 

Let us know how we are doing or what we could do better by commenting here. 

 

 

 

 
Video and other things, getting better all the time! 

Did you know that Gorge Networks is a member of the Seattle Internet Exchange? This 

membership allows us to exchange traffic directly with other network and content providers 

such as Netflix, Google, Amazon, and Facebook. This means we bi-pass complex network 

routes and deliver traffic directly to and from these partners, resulting in the fastest content 

delivery possible. For example, in our relationship with Netflix, Gorge Networks customers 

with qualifying speeds get access to FREE Super HD and 3D video streaming service that 

most major providers cannot offer; all because of our direct exchange in Seattle. This is 

just one of the ways our peering relationships get you first class treatment, and just 
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another reason it’s fun doing business with Gorge Networks! 

 

 

NEW Glenwood Wireless 

 

Our soon to be completed wireless tower 

supports up to 3M Broadband and home 

phone service in Glenwood, WA. No 

phone line is needed to qualify for service. 

Give us a call to get started (541) 386-

8300 ext. 301, or email us and tell your 

friends to receive a $25 refer-a-friend 

discount. 
 

 

 

Tech Tip: Surge Protectors 

 

Worried about power outages this winter? 

To avoid permanent damage to your 

modem/router and other network 

equipment we recommend a surge 

protector. Contact the Sales office if you 

would like to purchase one (prices start at 

at $25.00). Gorge Networks is not 

responsible for damaged equipment 

during power outages.  
 

 

 

Tech Tip: Surge Protectors 

Tech Tip #2 = BONUS! 

 

We may be going a little Pinterest on you 

with this one, but we thought it was good 

enough to share, and might help those of 

you with get organized on your resolution 

list. Label your computer cords with used 

bread bag clips and never again wonder, 

Where does that go?! 
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